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Edward Potter 
By email   

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Potter, 
 

I am writing in response to your recent request made to NHS Blackpool under the Freedom of 
Information Act. 
 
NHS Blackpool has four practices that are currently receiving payments for insulin initiation under a 
Locally Enhanced Service. They are as follows:- 
Waterloo Medical Centre 
Gorton Street Surgery 
Highfield Surgery 
Glenroyd Medical Centre 
 
In 2012/13 twenty one of our practices may be eligible to claim; however this is an annual claim 
and therefore the information requested for 2012/13 will not be available until April/May 2013. 

                  
I hope that this information duly answers your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Linda J Cullen 
 
Information Governance Officer 


